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Blaire House of Milford
20 Claflin Street, Milford, MA 01757

Tel: 508.473.1272 • Fax: 508.634.3943
www.elderservices.com

DIRECTORY	 EXTENSION
Executive Director: Kyle Romano	 3500
Director of Nursing: Jennifer Capuzziello	 3541
Activities Director: Elaine Roussel-Skillins	 3519
Social Services: Paula Vician	 3590
Director of Rehab: Jennifer Ceredona	 3507
Human Resources Director: Jeanette Naujoks	 3506
Business Office Manager: Cheryl Vignone	 3508
Plant Manager: Jeanne Coughlin	 3503
Food Services Director: Zoraida Camacho	 3502
Housekeeping/Laundry: Jeanne Coughlin	 3504
Blaire House of Milford is family owned and operated within an integrated care community, including: 
sub-acute rehabilitation, skilled nursing, adult day health, home care and senior transportation.  
As your needs change over time, we can provide the service necessary.
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Blaire House of Milford is proud to announce that we have received a  

5-Star “Highest” Rating 
from the Federal Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services

for overall performance and quality measures in Skilled Nursing care.

Mary DiLeonardo, on her way back from the 
Hairdresser! Looking good, Mary!

Senior Whole Health Coordinates the Care You 
Need When You Need it.

All your Medicare and MassHealth Standard 
benefits, plus we add more.

Call Cheryl Vignone, Business Office Manager  
at Blaire House of Milford 

508.473.1272 ext. 3508 
or cvignone@egmcare.com

During the long haul of winter, after Christmas and New Year’s, 
we watch the skies, the weather reports, and we peer out the 
window at the world outside as we count off the days and await 
the sights and sounds of spring. The snow that has fallen in 
January and February will melt and disappear into the thawed 
ground, all the while it will be feeding and nourishing the earth.
A rebirth of the vegetation will be pushing through the earth 
as it does each year. We wait with anticipation for what spring 
promises to bring: that first robin, the daffodils, crocuses, and 
tulips. The leaves on the trees will unfurl through the buds and 
open to put on a display of the almost neon green color as they 
begin their new life. The birds will sing out their songs and call to 
each other as we listen and watch in awe as the new life  
cycles begin each year.
And now we start the processes of planning for 
spring and summer.

And now a word from 
Peter B., Activity Aide Extraordinaire 
These unprecedented times have been difficult for 
all of us, especially our residents. At the end of the 
day, we are all still in this together.
As spring kicks off, we are excited for the opportunities 
that the warmer weather brings, especially for the 
residents. We look forward to cookouts on the patio, 
trips to the Ice Cream Stand and picnics at River Bend 
Farm. Our doors will be open soon for family to visit.
I am personally grateful for my coworkers, as we have 
worked really hard to get through this challenging 
time. As always, we continue to provide the best 
care that we can to our residents.

These are the six variations of the Valentine Wall 
Hangings. They are all masterpieces, don’t you think?


